
ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL 

PLANNING MEETING 

MAY 06, 2024 

 

 The Ashland City Council met for a Planning Meeting on Monday, May 6, 2024, at 5:00 P.M. in the 

Ashand City Hall Auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present were Dianne 

Ballard, Bobbie J. Steed, Kim M. Cain, Annette F. Gaither, and Tommy Cantrell. Also present were City 

Clerk/Administrator Chelsey Wynn, Assistant City Clerk/Court Clerk Robin Catrett, Assistant Police Chief 

Shanon House, Fire Chief James “Jimmy “Lee (5:16 P.M.), Maintenance Supervisor Phillip Stinson (5:22 P.M.), 

Mike Brewer with East Alabama Commission, and Ray Stansell with the Clay Times Journal.  

 

 Items discussed included redistricting for the City of Ashland due to the results of the 2020 Census. Mr. 

Mike Brewer from East Alabama Commission discussed the process for redistricting using census blocks. 

Council Member Gaither expressed concerns with moving a large residential census block from certain districts 

and leaving more rural area. Mr. Brewer explained reasoning and presented more options. 

 

 

There was no business conducted at this meeting.  
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